
Are You Ready? 
 

Join the National Weather Service & Richland County Emergency Management 

for specialized Storm Spotter training 

March 14, 2016 
6:30-8:30pm 

Community Center,  
1050 N Orange St., Richland Center 

Free to the public. Everyone welcome*.  
 

This interactive multimedia presentation will be facilitated by Todd Shea, Warning 

Coordination Meteorologist with the National Weather Service in La Crosse.  
 

For more information, contact Richland County Emergency Management  

at 608-647-8187. 
 

*Because of the complexity of severe thunderstorms and the potential dangers involved,  

spotting is recommended for adults (18 yrs or older). High school and Middle school  

students are welcome to attend the class with a parent or other adult.  


